
 

TUTORING! 

AFTER SCHOOL TUTORING WILL BE HELD AFTER 

SCHOOL ON TUESDAYS AND THURSDAYS FROM 

3:30- 4:45. STUDENTS SHOULD BE PICKED UP IN 

FRONT OF THE BUILDING.  

 

➢ FCA MEETINGS: 

FCA will meet the second and fourth Tuesday of 

each month. Front doors will be unlocked at 7:30. 

 

➢ YOUTH FOR CHRIST MEETINGS: 

Youth for Christ will meet every Wednesday from 

after school until 5:00. You must have a permission 

slip on file to stay.  

Congratulations to Ailia McVay, Elise Russell and 

Carsyn Stemm for being chosen as the yearbook 

cover artist winners this year!  

Congratulations to our yearbook cover runner-ups 

Aiden Wisley and Larry Faulk. Their artwork will be 

printed inside the yearbook! 

 

Reminder: Spring Break is March 27th- 31st! We 

hope everyone has a safe and fun break. 

Daily Announcements

 

 

Important Dates: 

Jan. 4th: Students Return 

Jan. 4th: Second Semester 

Begins 

Jan. 4th: Girls Basketball 

Tryouts Begin 

Feb. 14th-16th- NWEA Testing 

Feb. 14th- 16th- Indiana 

Hunters Education Course. 

Available to the first thirty-

five 6th grade students that 

sign up.  

Feb. 20th: No School 

March 6th: Track Practice 

begins 

March 27th-31st: Spring Break 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Athletics 

March 12th- April 7th   

04/05- Track & Field co-ed @ Sarah Scott Middle School  5:30pm  

 

North Clay Student Athletic Passes are now available for purchase in the Front Office. Passes can 

be purchased before school or during lunches for $25.00. Passes are only valid for North Clay 

Middle School home events throughout the remaining school year. They are good for Basketball, 

Wrestling, and Track seasons.  

Tryouts for the 2023-2024 NCMS Cheer Team will be held on April 11th and April 13th. April 11th will 

be a mandatory workshop from 6-8 and tryouts will begin at 6:00 on the 13th. We will have a 

signup sheet and information packets in the front office after Wednesday (March 22nd). The 

deadline to sign up will be on Thursday, April 6th. This is only for next years’ 7th and 8th graders.  

Any 8th grader interested in playing Volleyball at Northview next year, open gyms will be on 

Tuesdays and Thursdays from 3:30- 5:00 starting April 4th. 

 

 


